
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 8:27 AM 
To: Rob Hoverman 
Cc: Brian Kappen 
Subject: RE: Status Update Request for Injection at Jagemann Plating Co Inc, 

BRRTS# 02-36-555544 
 
Hi Rob,  
 
Thanks for the update, good to hear it is effective and monitoring is ongoing. I will await the plan to be 
submitted.  
 
Have a nice weekend,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 

From: Rob Hoverman <rhoverman@enviroforensics.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 8:16 AM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>; Brian Kappen 
<bkappen@enviroforensics.com> 
Subject: RE: Status Update Request for Injection at Jagemann Plating Co Inc, BRRTS# 02-36-555544 

 
Good morning Tauren,  
 
Lots of yeses to share.  The first and second round has been completed, and an updated full-scale plan 
should be submitted very soon.  The second round of data is not in yet.  We are looking to implement 
the injection the last week of November. 
 
Rob Hoverman, Northern Midwest Regional Director  
EnviroForensics® | 414.630.0060  
  
 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 8:12 AM 
To: Brian Kappen <bkappen@enviroforensics.com>; Rob Hoverman <rhoverman@enviroforensics.com> 
Subject: Status Update Request for Injection at Jagemann Plating Co Inc, BRRTS# 02-36-555544 

 
Good morning,  
 
Please provide an update on the injection activities for the above referenced site. Was the pilot test 
effective and have you proceeded with a full scale injection? Has any of the proposed groundwater 
monitoring been completed as outlined in the injection request?  
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Regards,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 

From: Brian Kappen <bkappen@enviroforensics.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 11:20 AM 
To: McKnight, Kevin - DNR <Kevin.McKnight@wisconsin.gov>; Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
<Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Rob Hoverman <rhoverman@enviroforensics.com> 
Subject: Re: Jagemann Plating Co Inc (BRRTS# 02-36-555544) Infiltration/Injection Temporary Exemption 
Approval 

 
Good Morning, 
 
Per the injection approval for the Jagemann Plating site, this email is notification that pilot test 
implementation will begin on Monday, July 18.  Please call or reply with any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
Brian Kappen, Senior Geologist/ Project Manager  
EnviroForensics® | N16W23390 Stone Ridge Dr, Suite G, Waukesha, WI 53188 
Direct 414.326.4412 | Mobile 262.745.5054 | enviroforensics.com 
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